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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Last few days to share your future CPCF views; Promote flu jab bookings via NHS profile; IT switch-over for Hypertension-case finding service; #ActNow campaign returns; Expiry of Progynova SSP.







		




			Newsletter schedule next week
Due to the upcoming bank holiday, we will not be sending our newsletter on Monday, 28th August but there will be emails later that week. The usual three times a week schedule will resume from 4th September.
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There are just five days left for pharmacy owners to share thoughts with our Committee ahead of their meeting in September. Your views will play a crucial role in shaping our goals for the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) beyond March 2024. 












		For independents and non-CCA multiples only 




		




			NHS Profile Manager update: Online flu vaccination booking details can be added to your NHS website profile
NHS Profile Manager now allows pharmacy owners to update their profiles with appointment booking information for NHS flu vaccinations. Promoting their online appointment booking details in this way can help reduce phone queries, with patients able to book online through the pharmacy's NHS website profile from 1st September 2023 to 31st March 2024.

Learn more







		




			Required IT system for Hypertension case-finding service from September
From 1st September, NHS England will require pharmacy owners to use an approved clinical IT system for clinical records and payment claims for the Hypertension case-finding service. Pharmacy owners providing the service will need to choose and begin using an assured system ASAP.

Claims for August 2023 should be made manually by September 5th, as only approved IT systems will be accepted thereafter.  

Find out more







		




			Charity [image: ]  Wellbeing Campaign returns
Pharmacist Support's ACTNow wellbeing campaign is set to return on 16th October, aiming to promote a positive workplace environment for pharmacy teams. The campaign, which runs for three weeks, will highlight stories from individuals in the sector who have supported each other in promoting wellbeing and mental health at work.

If you, or someone you know has an interesting story or experience to share, please get in touch with the charity for further information on how you can get involved via marketing@pharmacistsupport.org. To ensure you don’t miss out on the charity’s latest wellbeing resources, conversations, and information:

Sign up to the ACTNow campaign today







		




			Expiry of SSP052: Progynova® TS 100micrograms/24hours transdermal patches
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has confirmed sufficient stock of Progynova® TS 100micrograms/24hours transdermal patches, ending the Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP052) today, 25th August 2023 at 11:59 PM. Prescriptions for these patches must be filled as prescribed after this date.

Learn more 
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Few days left to
submit your views
on CPCF ahead of
the Committee
meeting

The survey will close on Tuesday

29th August at 11:59 PM

CCA multiples will receive a separate survey
at their head offices, so there is no need for
any action at the branch level.
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